
 

 

5th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 7 Disco 
 
To help the Year 7s celebrate their first term at senior school, the PTA are organizing 
a Year 7 Disco!  
 
This will be held on Friday 11h November from 7:00 to 8.30pm in the Main Hall. The 
tickets will cost £5.00 Tickets can be bought via the following link:- 
 
Year 7 Disco 
 
Tickets will be emailed to you once payment has been processed on the 
website. Don’t worry if your son/daughter loses the ticket we will have a list!!!.  
 
Please send your son/daughter in with some money as refreshments will be on sale 
during the evening. 
 
If your contact details on the evening will be different to those held by the school on 
SIMS, please let us know on the email below. 
 
Please arrange to collect your son/daughter promptly from the Main Hall at the 
end of the evening.  Pupils will not be allowed to leave the Main Hall unless 
accompanied by an adult.  
 
Kindest regards  
 

Nicky Hopkins  
 
Nicky Hopkins  
PTA Secretary  
Contact Number for the PTA on the evening: 07840 176568  
Email: pta@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 


